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Monday 11th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As a follow up to our History topic on WW1 and WW2, Year 6 will be visiting Stockport Air
Raid Shelters. 6D and 6SD will visit on Thursday 5th December and 6RG and 6B will visit
on Monday 9th December.

The trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters is a fantastic way to bring a topic Year 6 have greatly
enjoyed studying to life and, as such, we invite the children to come dressed up in something
linked to WW1 or WW2. Please see the bottom of this letter for ideas.

More information about the trip can be found here: Air Raid Shelters - Stockport Council

If your child usually has a paid school meal, we will provide a packed lunch. Please complete
the survey on the School Spider App, where you can choose which packed lunch option you
wish your child to have. This survey will be made live on Friday 15th November at 3:00PM
and will close at the end of the school day on Friday 22nd November. You may wish to
provide your child with a packed lunch from home. Due to our commitment to Global Goal 3
— Good Health and Wellbeing- we encourage a healthy option. Please see our packed lunch
policy for more information BR Packed Lunch Policy.

Please could you navigate to your School Spider account to make a voluntary contribution of
£15.00. Please note, there is no obligation to pay this amount, but if parents/carers are
unable to support this event then it may not be viable and will possibly have to be cancelled
or postponed. Payment for this trip will act as consent to attend. In the case of pupils whose
parents feel they are unable to contribute, please contact the School Office in the first
instance.

In line with our Pupil Premium promise, children who are in receipt of Free School Meals
are entitled to free school trips. If you do not pay for school trips, please still purchase the
trip on School Spider as 100% discount will automatically be applied at the checkout. If you
need any support with School Spider, please contact the school office. For those who chose
not to complete this form, please complete and return the permission form below for this
particular trip by Friday 22nd November.

For Health and Safety of the children, we may require additional helpers on the day of the
trip. If you are available to volunteer, please contact your child’s class teacher or alternatively
email the school admin team on the above email quoting ‘Trip volunteer’ as the subject.

Kind regards,

Elle Broster
Team Leader of Year 6
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https://www.stockport.gov.uk/topic/air-raid-shelters
https://www.beaverroad.org.uk/serve_file/971639

Year 6 - Stockport Air Raid Shelter

6D and 6SD- Thursday 5th December
6RG and 6B- Monday 9th December
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